
CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Town Hall Committee held on 
27 February 2019 in the Annexe of the Town Hall, Chapel-en-le-Frith. 

 
 

 
Present: Councillors Mrs Batterbee in the Chair. 
 Councillors FP Harrison and M Smith. 
 
 
In Attendance: Mrs SE Stockdale – Clerk to the Council 
    
 
Apologies: Councillor T Norton. 
 
 
19/333  47/49 Market Street 
 
The Legionella Risk Assessment has been completed for the residential flat 
and a risk has been highlighted in respect of the plumbing to the washing 
machine. 
The washing machine is a cold water feed only and therefore the hot water 
pipe needs to be disconnected. 
The Clerk will arrange for this work to be carried out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed at 
11.00am. 
 
 
 
 
 
CHAIRMAN 
 
 
 
 



 


